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-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Hunter [mailto:hunterr@stirling.gov.uk]
Sent: 28 April 2007 14:16
To: AngelaMTB@  Geoff Brown for Sc Water; richard barton; Charlie Allan; 
Gillian Barrie; Mike Batley; Jeremy Thompson; Rena Tarwinska; niall; 
BrinkinsJ@northlan.gov.uk; Denis O'Kane
Subject: Re: Clarification of PID process

Jeremy,

Sorry, this may be perfectly clear to everyone else, but I am now confused at what 
this means. 

Are the Forestry Commission now no longer committed to this project?
What are the implications for the bids that have just been submitted by CSFT/CVDG, if 
this support is not forth-coming from FCS, as the landowner and one of the main 
partners? What message do we give out on the 12th May, when we are meant to be 
highlighting the next phases of development?

Robert

Robert Hunter
Countryside Development Officer
Tel. 01786 442751

>>> "Thompson, Jeremy" <jeremy.thompson@forestry.gsi.gov.uk> 27/04/2007
17:54:02 >>>
Dear Partners,

Following our last Carron Valley partnership meeting in April I reported that the 
Project Initiation document had been deferred. I  attach a letter to clarify the 
position of the Forestry Commission regarding raising or committing funds to the 
project.

Jeremy  




